
Dear Third Grade Parents, 

 

Welcome to the beginning of a 

fantastic school year! This year your 

child’s teachers will be partner 

teaching! We would like to take this 

opportunity to introduce ourselves. 

Our names are Stacy Goldsman and Jordan Scanlon. Mrs. 

Goldsman will be teaching Math and Science in room 305.  Mrs. 

Scanlon will be teaching Literacy and Social Studies in room 306. 

In order for this school year to be successful please have 

your child bring in the following supplies as soon as possible.  

 

● 4 marble notebooks (Mrs. Goldsman) 

● 1 pencil case or box (labeled with your child’s name) with 

crayons, markers, glue, colored pencils, highlighter and 

scissors 

● 5 sharpened pencils daily 

● 1 pack of expo dry erase markers* 

● 1 roll of paper towels* 

● Clorox wipes* 

● 1 bottle of Hand sanitizer* 

● 1 pack of plain white copy paper* 

● 3 packs of wide ruled loose leaf paper* 

● $5.oo for a student planner/Scholastic Magazine* 

 

 

*All supplies with a * will be collected by your child’s homeroom 

teacher* 

 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to meeting you 

on back to school night.  

 

Sincerely, 

 Mrs. Goldsman and Mrs.Scanlon ​☺  


